Members of the Board of Advisors Page 3 April 28, 1975

On the following day, April 21, at the general business meeting the following events took place:

- 1. President Torda expressed thanks to the President of the Southwest Research Institute for the excellent arrangements which had been made. Specially noted were Drs. McLain and Weatherford and Mrs. Greene.
- 2. Edward Fletcher, Bernard Weinstock, and Richard Hurn were elected to new terms on the Board of Advisors.
- 3. The motion naming the treasurer as ex-officio member of the Board of Advisors was passed.
- 4. The subject and location of the 1976 meeting was announced to the general members.

Respectfully submitted,

Edward A. Fletcher

Secretrary

EAF:ral